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12th September 2023

Dear Parents and Friends.
We are really pleased to invite you to our annual MacMillan Coffee morning in the school hall on Friday, 29th September from 9am until 10am. Our charity group, the Mini Vinnie’s, are busy organising this important event and are really excited about welcoming you into school. There will be an opportunity for all our children to join their parents etc in the hall for a cake or a biscuit and just before 10am, the children will perform a song before heading back to class for their lessons. 

If each family is able to donate a cake or some biscuits, that would be absolutely fantastic. Please don’t send more than one item / batch in as even though we are always very appreciative of what you donate, we always have more than enough. Anything that is left over, will be available to take home at the end of the day after assembly. 

Again, thankyou for your support for this superb charity and we look forward to catching up with you with a cake and a brew on the 29th September. 

Kind regards,

Mrs Morris and the Mini Vinnies.         
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